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NOTE BY THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL 

At the 2833rd meeting of the Security Council, held on 15 December 1988, in 
connection with the Council's consideration of the item "The situation in Cyprus", 
the President of the Security Council made the following statement: 

"The members of the Security Council expressed their support for the 
effort launched on 24 August 1988 by the Secretary-General in the context of 
the mission of good offices in Cyprus. They welcomed the readiness of the two 
parties to seek a negotiated settlement of all aspects of the Cyprus problem 
by l June 1989. 

"They called upon all parties for full co-operation with the 
Secretary-General in ensuring the success of the process currently under way." 
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